
Editorial

I am pleased to note that this journal has been accepted for indexing by Social
Science Citation Index, and that our contents page will henceforth appear in Current
Contents, Social and Behavioural Sciences. These sources, in addition to the ten
abstracting or indexing services which have already included CJA/RCV in their
service, greatly expand the attention which authors of articles in this journal will
receive internationally.

Editorial appointments to the Journal are on a rotating basis. With this volume
year, we welcome three new Editors. These are Evelyn Shapiro for the Health
Sciences, John Carlson for Biological Sciences, and Michael MacLean for Social
Welfare. I would like to express my profound gratitude to the three out-going
Editors who donated enormous amounts of time to making the Journal a
success. These are Lilian Wells, outgoing Social Welfare Editor, Mel Ball, who
served as Biological Sciences Editor, and Art Kraus, the outgoing Health Sciences
Editor. I appreciate not only their efforts in conducting a rigorous but
constructive review process, but also their good advice and counsel.

I would also like to thank Louise Plouffe, who joined the Social Sciences Editor
in editing our previous issue on francophone gerontology. Her talents and
generous time commitment to diejournal are evident in the fine issue published
as Volume 7, No. 4.

The Journal is expanding in size, in order to accommodate a healthy flow of
manuscripts without undue lag in the time to publication. We welcome
submissions.

Victor W. Marshall
Editor-in-Chief
and
Book Review Editor
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